
Snohomish County Council

Community Budget Forum

Meeting Minutes

Megan Dunn, Council Chair
Jared Mead, Council Vice-Chair

Councilmembers: Sam Low, Nate Nehring, Strom Peterson

Wednesday, October 12, 2022 6:00 PM Jackson Board Room
& Remote via Zoom

The County Council holds a Community Budget Forum to give members of the public 
an opportunity to learn about the budget and to provide input on spending priorities .

PRESENT:

Council Chair Dunn
Vice-Chair Mead (remote)
Councilmember Low 
Councilmember Nehring
Councilmember Peterson
Heidi Beazizo, Interim Chief of Staff
Jim Martin, Council Staff
Chrissie Grover-Roybal, Office of Recovery and Resilience
Kelsey Nyland, Office of Recovery and Resilience
Debbie Eco, Clerk of the Council
*see below for names of people providing public comment

Call to Order

Council Chair Dunn called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Roll Call

The clerk called the roll and stated that five members were present.

Staff Presentation

1. Presentation 2022-1084

a. General Fund Overview - Jim Martin, Council Staff

Jim Martin, Sr. Legislative Analyst, provided a high-level overview of the 2023 
Executive’s recommended Budget.  
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b. American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Funds
     Office of Recovery and Resilience Staff

Chrissie Grover-Roybal and Kelsey Nyland, Office of Recovery and Resilience 
(ORR), provided a detailed presentation and spoke about the work ORR does 
and how they are using ARPA funding.

Public Comment

Chair Dunn opened the meeting for public comment and provided instructions for those 
wishing to provide public comment for both in-person and remote via Zoom.

The following people provided comment:

• Sean Hare, resident of the city of Snohomish
• Tyler Verda, resident of the city of Everett

There being no further persons wishing to provide public comment, Chair Dunn closed 
the public comment portion of the meeting.

There being no further business, Chair Dunn adjourned the Council at 6:32 p.m. for the 
day.
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